
 

 
 

Our Vision is for all to experience ‘Life in all its fullness’ (John 10:10) 

Following the Christian inspiration of Jesus, all will flourish and enable others to grow.  

Our children will feel good about themselves, enjoy learning and achieving and become positive members of the community. 
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Skipton KS2 Tennis Festival 26th April 2024 
 

Children in Classes 3 and 5 will be attending a Tennis Festival at Sandylands on Friday 26th April with other schools 

from the local area. 

Please send your child to school in their PE kit and trainers/plimsoles/flat soled shoes. As the event is outside 

they will need to wear clothing suitable for the weather that day and bring a coat. 

The children will be leaving school after lunch and will return to school before the end of the day. 

Children in class 1 and 2 will be taking part in the KS1 Tennis Festival on Friday 3rd May, further information will be 

sent about this next week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming dates for the diary 
 

6th May  Bank holiday  

27th May  Half term break  

3rd June  School returns  
 

 

 Further dates can be found on the website 

https://www.christchurchschoolskipton.org.

uk/ 

 

 

 

Before and After School Club  

Just a reminder about Before and After School Clubs. 

Booking – via ParentMail/School Office 
Bookings will be available up to 24 hours in advance and these can 
be booked subject to availability. We appreciate that emergencies 
can occur and a late booking can be made however, parents will 
need to inform the office no later than 1.00pm on the day in 
question, in order that the required staffing arrangements can be 
made, and a place guaranteed. 
  
Cancellation  
48 hours’ notice is required for cancellations and refund.  Credits 
will only be made if the child is ill and absent from school.  
  
Payment   
Payment is due at time of booking.  Payment should be made 
directly via ParentMail or using childcare vouchers via the online 
portal or school office.  
 
 

 

 

The Digital leaders  

The Digital Leaders have been hard at work channelling their inner Steven Spielberg as they made short films 
about online safety for the Childnet film competition. They have spent time thinking about the online issues 
important to them before developing their ideas into a storyboard and script for their film. The final, and most 
enjoyable, part was the filming which they completed with great enthusiasm. The films have now been entered 
into the competition and we wait eagerly to find out how they did. 
  

Please find the link for the Summer 

Term Menu below; 

 

www.northyorks.gov.uk/education-

and-learning/school-

meals/primary-school-dinner-menu 
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